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NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT:

It is encouraging to receive more and more
requests for the Peoria Audubon Society to par-
ticipate in earth days, garden shows, harvest
fairs and other environmental activities due to
increasing public interest. We do not have the
volunteer time, however, to meet all the re-
quests, particularly this year when the main
priority is finishing the breeding bird atlas
project. We did participate with a display as
part of the Peoria Academy of Science at the
1991 River City Garden Show in March.

The garden show was a good choice for an
Audubon display because people were looking for
ideas and information to improve their yards
and other properties. Plantings and bluebird
houses were two ideas suggested to increase the
habitat available for wildlife. Individual
efforts to provide improved habitat add up to
large changes over an area. The next concep-
tual step after doing what you can do on your
own property is to think about improvements in
wildlife habitat on an area basis, particularly
for some of the rarer species.

Maury Brucker
Pledge Form: Peoria Audubon Society's 5-4-91
SPRING BIRD COUNT/"BIRD--A-THON"

Sponsor's Name:

Address:

City/State: Zip:

I wish to make a general contribution of $
OR

I wish to sponsor (Participant/Team/County):

Amount pledged per species $ .

Give to participant or mail to Mrs. Greet Princen,|

Treasurer, Peoria Audubon Society, 677 E. High
Point Terr., Peoria, IL 61614.

An Audubon memberI

will contact you with the total number of speciesl

sighted by a participant/team/county after May
4th. Please make checks out to the Peoria
Audubon Society. Thank you for your donation.

}

SPRING BIRD COUNT DAY & “"BIRD-A-THON":

Volunteers are needed as sighters, counters,
and drivers for our May 4th count which covers
six area counties. Please call one of the
county leaders to volunteer for a good cause.

Fulton Co. - Virginia Humphreys/682-0418

Mason Co. - Dick Bjorklund/677-3012

Peoria Co. - Eleanor Voeste/697-0353

Stark Co. - Maury Brucker/493-5181

Tazewell Co. - Louise Endres/682-8500

Woodford Co. — John Todt/694-3948

As a fund-raising project we have a Bird-a-
thon along with our Spring Bird Count. You are
asked to back a participant, team, or county
and pledge a certain amount of your choice per
number of species seen that day. (Ave. = 65
to 100 species). Example: 5¢ per species
times 75 species = $3.75; 10¢ per species
times 75 species = $7.50. The money earned
does not go for prizes, but is split between
our Great Lakes Regional Office for conserva-
tion efforts, and our Peoria (six counties)
area conservation endeavors.

A general donation or species pledge amount
will be greatly appreciated. Those making
species pledges should notify a participant or
mail the provided form to Greet Princen. You
will then be notified after May 4th with the
number of species sighted by the participant/
team/county you sponsored. Checks should then
be made out to the Peoria Audubon Society (be
sure to indicate it is a donation), and mailed
to Mrs. Greet Princen, Treasurer, Peoria Audubo
Society, 677 E. High Poin Terr., Peoria, IL
61614. j Join the fun and
excitement on
May 4th. Thank yo
for your support.

Cindy Holloway,
"Bird-a~thon' Chairman







